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August 2023 
 
 
Parents and Students: 
 
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year.  In preparation for the return of students and staff and for the operation of 
our educational programs and services, the Lenawee Intermediate School District (LISD) has been working within 
the parameters of any state regulations as it pertains to coronavirus or other health risks. The most up-to-date 
information on any special regulations or rules in that regard can be found on the LISD website (www.lisd.us).  
 
The information contained in the LISD Student Handbook summarizes many of the LISD official policies and 
procedures. To the extent that the handbook is ambiguous, or if the information contained therein conflicts with 
LISD Board Policy and Administrative Regulations, the LISD official Board Policy and Administrative 
Regulations shall control. 
 
It is expected, as part of each student’s enrollment in a LISD program, that the student and family agree to follow 
guidelines, rules, and policies as described for that LISD program and service in which the student is enrolled. In 
addition, each student/parent will need to complete and return an emergency card. 
 
Changes to the school calendar or school day due to rescheduled events, weather, emergencies, special activities, 
and/or reminders for you and your student will also be available through the school’s automated messaging system. 
Parents and students who do not wish to receive automated messages from the LISD can opt out of automated 
messages on the annual registration forms.   
 
The automated message system will update your contact data (telephone, email address) automatically from your 
student’s school information file. Please be sure to notify your student’s school secretary of any changes to your 
contact information. Your school secretary will then update your student’s file and the automated message system 
information so you will be able to receive automated messages via telephone and/or email. Additionally, if you’ve 
previously opted out of receiving automated messages but now wish to receive them, please contact your student’s 
school secretary and let them know that you would like to receive automated messages from the LISD.  
 
Included on the LISD website (www.lisd.us/handbooks) is a copy of the guidelines, rules, and policies for LISD 
student programs for your review and information. 
 
Best wishes for a great school experience! 
 
 
 
Mark Haag, Ed.S.  
Superintendent  
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